
 

Dear Families, 

JACK & THE BEANSTALK 

The STBSA are delighted to offer you discounted tickets to the Christmas Panto, Jack and the 

Beanstalk, at the Stanley Halls, on Sunday 17th December (3pm performance). 

Tickets retail at £12 for adults, and £10 for children, but if you purchase through the STBSA website 

we can offer tickets at £10 for adults, and £8 for children.   

If interested, please purchase before the 1st October  https://www.pta-events.co.uk/stbsa. 

JINGLE & MINGLE 

Also available through the STBSA website, are tickets to the annual (grown-ups only!) Jingle & Mingle 

at Our Ladies Church Hall, on 1st December, 7pm.  Ticket availability for this event is limited (we’ve 

already sold 30% of tickets), so move quickly to avoid disappointment.  There will be a DJ, bar and 

raffle on the night.  

Best wishes 

Sarah (on behalf of the STBSA) 

 

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/stbsa

